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Janet Angstadt and Lance Zinman, partners in the firm's Financial Services Practice, authored an
article in Automated Trader Magazine on high frequency trading (HFT), which has gained the
attention of U.S. and European regulators. The article explains why regulators have shown an interest
in HFT and the initiatives that are in progress in the United States and Europe. (“Recent Regulatory
Initiatives Affecting High Frequency Trading,” Q2 2010)
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